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USBC AFFIRMS 
DECISION TO REVOKE 

APPROVAL OF TWO 
MOTIV BALLS

USBC CONVENTION 
HEADS TO RENO, 
NEVADA IN 2018

MEMBERSHIP DEPT.

The United States Bowling Congress has affirmed the 
decision to revoke USBC approval of the Motiv brand 
Jackal and Jackal Carnage bowling balls. Motiv re-
quested an appeal of the March 15, 2016 decision 
to revoke approval of the balls for nonconfor-
mance with current specifications and requirements 
in the USBC Equipment Specifications and Certifica-
tions Manual. USBC testing showed a significant per-
centage of the Jackal and Jackal Carnage exceeded 
the maximum 0.060” differential radius of gyration 
standard specification during spot checks of balls 
in the field. The USBC Equipment Specifications Com-
mittee heard the appeal, reviewed the facts and 
circumstances, and has affirmed the revocation de-
cision: The Jackal and Jackal Carnage remain on the 
USBC non-conforming equipment list and are unap-
proved for use in USBC-certified competition.

The 2018 USBC Convention and Annual Meeting will 
take place at the Grand Sierra Resort in Reno, Ne-
vada from April 23-26. The USBC Board of Directors 
approved the 2018 convention site, which will keep 
the annual convention in the same host city as a 
USBC Championships event. The 2018 USBC Women’s 
Championships will be held at the National Bowling 
Stadium in Reno. The convention is scheduled to end 
on a Thursday, as feedback from delegates showed 
having the convention run on a Monday-through-
Thursday schedule was preferred. The 2017 USBC Con-
vention will take place in Las Vegas, site of the 
2017 USBC Open Championships. The USBC Convention 
and Annual Meeting brings together delegates of 
USBC associations from across the country who take 
part in seminars, presentations of national awards 
and scholarships, and legislative sessions. Go to 
BOWL.com/Convention for more information about the 
USBC Convention.

Kris D. Rudorf of Mechanicsville, Md., recently was 
reinstated to USBC membership and again becomes 
eligible to compete in USBC leagues and tourna-
ments with all of the attendant membership priv-
leges.
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